
 

                                                                        

Fatal train, pedestrian collision on Highway 174 
2024-005070 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Monday, April 29, 2024 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies with the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office are 

investigating a fatal collision that occurred Sunday, April 28, 2024, between a train and a 

pedestrian in the Adams Run area. 

 

Deputies responded to the crash shortly after 11:30 p.m. at the railroad crossing on Highway 

174, between Savannah Highway and Old Jacksonboro Road. The individual was pronounced 

dead at the scene. No one on the train was injured.  

 

Investigators from the CCSO Traffic Services Unit responded to the scene and are investigating.  

 

The road was reopened just after 4 a.m. Monday, April 29, 2024.  

 

The Charleston County Coroner’s Office will provide identity information on the pedestrian when 

appropriate. 


